
 

           

March 2018                  From the Director’s Desk 
UP COMING MARCH EVENTS 

5th: Lunch Bunch 
9th: In-service day- no school for students 

16th: Spring Fling Stay and Play 11:30-2:00 

14th: Valentine’s party 4’s and PreK 

21st: Lunch Bunch 

22nd and 23rd- Bowl-A-Thon at Jordan Lanes in Allentown 

27th: Easter parade for 3’s begins at 9:30 

27th: Easter parade for Pre-K begins at 1:00 

28th- Easter parade for 4’s begins at 9:30 

 

SPRING FLING STAY AND PLAY 
We will hold a stay and play program from 11:30-2:00.  This is open to all of our current students who 
have been with us for at least 1 month.  Lunch and a craft project are included in the $25 cost.  A sign-up 
genius will be sent via email this week. 
 

BOWL-A-THON 
All of our classes will be holding a Bowl-A-Thon this month as a fundraiser for the preschool.  The 

students may ask for donations based on how many points they score, or ask for a flat-rate donation.  

The funds raised during the Bowl-A-Thon help to pay for our spring activities.  Neffs Preschool will pay 

for one to two games of bowling (depends on time), as well as shoe rental for each child.  Your child 

MAY participate, even if he or she does not collect any donations.  If you have children in more than one 

age group, you may choose to bring both of them together to one session, but please mark which 

session on your permission slip.  Permission slips will be sent home in backpack this week. 

 March 22nd at 9:30: 3- year-old classes meet at Jordan Lanes in Whitehall 

 March 22nd at 12:30: Pre-K class meets at Jordan Lanes in Whitehall 

 March 23rd at 9:30: 4- year-old classes meet at Jordan Lanes in Whitehall 

 

EASTER HAT PARADE AND EGG HUNT 
Please join us for an Easter Hat Parade and egg hunt to celebrate Easter.  Each child is asked to create 

(at home) and wear an Easter hat.  These can be in any form: straw hat, baseball cap, even a paper-plate 

creation.  There are many ideas on Pinterest to check out for inspiration.  The parade will follow the 

same path as the Halloween parade: heading outside from the Preschool main door, following the 

sidewalk and ending outside the church doors under the covered roof. We will stop outside the doors, 

sing a few Easter songs, and then head directly to the Grove for our Easter egg hunt.  Please bring a 

basket for your child to use to collect eggs.  In case of cold or inclement weather, the parade and egg 



 

hunt will take place inside, and details will be sent out at that time.  If you have a younger sibling who 

would like to participate in a separate egg hunt, please inform the Director by March 16th. 

 

 

 

 


